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24 de Julio de 2012
Dr. Fernando Álvarez
Editor in Chief
Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad
Dear Dr. Fernando Álvarez,

Please find attached the manuscript entitled " Temperature-dependent sex determination in an uncertain world: advances and implications for conservation" for consideration to be published at Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad as a Point of View. In this work, I discuss the new insights regarding species with temperature-dependent sex determination and its ecological implications to climatic changes. 
Herein, the author declares that this research is original, product of me own scientific work, and no related manuscripts have been submitted elsewhere by the author. Similarly, the author not has conflict of interest regarding this contribution. I appreciate your time and hope you find this contribution interesting and with the scientific quality for Science.

Sincerely,


Armando H. Escobedo Galván

PhD Candidate

Instituto de Biología

Universidad Nacional Autónoma de México

Email: elchorvis@gmail.com

�





Lab. Análisis Espaciales





























